
   

 

  

Dear parents 

Following feedback from parents, governors have produced some useful information in 

the form of FAQs which can be found on our website 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/academisation/. Please take part in the consultation by 

mailing any comments (positive and negative) or questions to consultation@osidge.net . 

Please do not park on corners of roads around Cecil Road. This creates hazards for 

children crossing and cars trying to get around corners. 

Just one week to go until the summer fair on 8th July 12-3pm! If you haven’t yet signed up to 

help, please be in touch with your class rep. Parents at Osidge have a great track record of 

volunteering to help set up/clear up and run stalls on the day. The more people we have, the 

easier it is for everyone, the smoother things will run and hopefully the more money we can 

make. All fundraising will be going towards improving our tech at school. Please, please get 

involved! There’s lots more information in this newsletter for donations to the stalls.  

Talking of tech, the Y5 classes each had a great day out at the 3 Store exploring filming and 

editing, including using a green screen. Thanks to the parent volunteers for their support. 

Well done to the children taking part in the Barnet Primary Athletics Championship securing 

Osidge a bronze! Go Osidge! 

A reminder that KS2 should come in to school in PE kit all next week for our sports week.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Jen Brodkin 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

30th June 2023 

 

School Blog 

 

Year 3's Chocolate Workshop 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/year-3s-chocolate-workshop/  

 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/eyfs-and-ks1-sports-day/ 
 

https://www.osidgeschool.org/academisation/
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Osidge Summer Fun day 

Cake Stall 

Please support the cake stall by bringing 

in your homemade bakes on the day. 

 

Plant stall 

Please bring in any seedling/plant donations for the 

plant stall on Friday 7 July (drop off or pick up).  

 

 

Book stall  

Please save your preloved /second hand kids books  

and bring them in on Friday 7 July (drop off or pick up).  

 

We need your help! 

Volunteers are needed on the day (Saturday 8 July) to set up, help run the stalls, and tidy up. If you 

can help, please let your class rep know or email osidgeschoolassociation@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for your support!  
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Diary 

 

July 2023 

3rd  KS2 Sports Week 

5th  Year 1 Show 9.15  

6th  London Zoo Year 3 

8th  Summer Fair 12 – 3pm 

10th School Journey Talk Year 5 parents 

11th  Year 6 Play cast A 

12th  Trent Park Reception 

13th  Year 6 Play cast B 

14th  parent Support Group 

19th  Leaver Ceremony Year 6 

19th  BBQ & Disco After School Year 6 

21st   Last day of Term  

 

September 2023 

1st  Inset Day School Closed 

4th  Inset day School closed 

5th  First day Back For Pupils 

School Sports Event 

Sports week for KS2 week beginning 3rd July 

Pupils will participate in various activities throughout the week – no parent attendance 

 

 

Parent Support Group 

Our next parent support group will take place 

on Friday 14th July at 9am in the Sanctuary. 

Parenting can be extremely rewarding but can 

also have its challenges. This group is an 

opportunity to discuss constructive ideas 

around raising children.  

This time we will be looking at anxiety, what 

can cause anxiety and some strategies to help 

support children when they are feeling 

anxious.  

The group is also a great way to meet other 

parents and carers for practical and emotional 

support. It can be helpful to share ideas with 

other parents and reassuring to meet other 

parents experiencing similar concerns or 

worries  

Sarah Ostroff 

Inclusion Lead  

 

Helen C 

Assistant Learning Mentor 

 

 

Tombola 

Please bring in new and unopened bottles, sweets, 

jars and tins of biscuits for the tombola. 

Donations can be taken to the school office  

from Monday 3rd July 
 


